
From: Sandra
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: DA2023/0718 1825 Pittwater Road Bayview
Date: Monday, 20 November 2023 2:00:51 PM

For attention of the Planning Panel:
 
The above DA2023/0718 includes removal of twenty two (22) significant canopy trees.
 
1.  Is the Panel aware of Council’s new Tree Canopy Plan which includes protection of canopy
trees on private and public land?
 
2.  Concerns remain re pollutants – e.g. herbicides used, etc. which may enter water table.
 
3.  It is understood that flood mitigation on this land is prohibited by Council.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Sandra Murdock

mailto:PlanningPanels@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au



